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May 28, 1992

To Whom It May Concern:

Due to the expertize of our consultant, James Gundelach, our office
is on the "right track".

During the past eleven years, I have been employed as office manager
in the orthodontic practice of Dr. Frank Hann. In this period of
time we twice, experienced the negative affect of dogmatic consult-
ants. With this direct perception of a consultant, I was convinced
a sure way to obliterate our office was simple - contract a
consultant.

A complex uncontrollable situation impacted our office bringing it
to a level of indolence. With the knowledge of our practice being
indolent, Dr. Hann felt it was imperative to again enlist the
Services of a consultant.

As reluctant as I was, the results we have acquired in the past
two years has convinced me our consultant, Jim Gundelach, does
truly know the meaning of the word, to consult.

In my recommendation of Jim Gundelach, your call is welcome.

Sincerely,

Ca

Joan Fuhrmann
Office Manager
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